
                            
Dear Arrowmen of Section E6, 
 
Each year, a special moment comes when hundreds of Arrowmen gather to celebrate 
the very best of everything Scouting has to offer. I’m excited to invite you to be a part of 
this unforgettable experience from April 4-6, 2025, at Camp Bert Adams near Atlanta, 
GA. This year, Section E6 proudly presents Conclave 2025: The Arrow’s Tour—a 
weekend unlike any other, featuring a vibrant, music-themed celebration of the rich 
legacy of Section E6. 
 
Conclave 2025 promises something for everyone! From exciting shows and diverse 
training sessions to friendly competitions, games, and so much more, this event is 
packed with activities you won’t want to miss. That’s just the beginning! The details and 
registration information can be found below. Let’s come together and make this year’s 
Conclave the best yet! 
 

Conclave 2025: The Arrow’s Tour 
Camp Bert Adams 
April 4-6, 2025 
Register at: https://sectione6.oa-bsa.org/program/conclave/ 

 
Register early to receive a special early bird gift! This year, early bird registrants will 
receive an exclusive concert poster of the super patch. 

 
Your section leadership is beyond excited to bring you this awesome event. If you have 
any questions about Conclave, Section E6, or anything else, do not hesitate to reach 
out using the contact information below. 
 
Yours in Brotherhood, 

 
Emma Wright 
Section E6 Chief 
chief@sectione6.org 
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